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i1LMORANDUM FOR:, . Dennis M. Crutchfield, Associate Director
for Special Projects

.

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation-
-s

:
<

FROM: Rosemary T. Hogan !Emergency Preparedness Branch
Division of R6diation Protection- '

and Emergency Preparedness
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: NRC STAFF D1FFERING PROFESSIONAL OPINION ON
.i
i

COMANCHE PEAK '

I have reviewed relevant portions of the initial report of the SALP for I

Comanche Peak. My review was limited to the emergency preparedness area,
,

therefore, I reviewed the draft transmittal letter, the Introduction, the '

Sumary of Results, hno the Emergency Preparedness section of the Performance '

Analysis. 1 participated in both inspections conducted in the Emergency
;

Preparedness area during this assessment period and I have first hand knowledge

of the results of those inspections. I agree with the assessment, the

Performance Rating uno the Board Recomendations,

&nwy . ~

Rosemary T. Hogan
Emergency Preparedness Branch
Division of Radiation Protection

I. and Emergency Preparedness
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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